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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

Happy new year and welcome back to the Spring term. It’s been lovely to 
welcome all the children back and to see them enjoy getting straight in to 
our new projects for the term. Knowledge organisers with the important 
facts and vocabulary each class is learning will be shared with you on Dojo. If 
the children can talk about this with you at home and explain what they have 
been learning it really helps this new knowledge to stick! 

In our first assembly of the term we talked about our behaviour rules and 
why following them and showing kindness is so important in our school 
family. We have so many children who do this every day that we are trialling 
adding an excellent choices step on our charts to recognise when someone 
goes above and beyond for others and I’m pleased to say that 3 children 
have achieved this during the week. Our junior leaders will find out how the 
children think this is going later in the term.  

The weather forecast is for the weather to turn wintery next week. Please 
make sure that the children come in something                                                        
warm every day as we always get outside whenever                                                           
we can. If we do have snow, keep your eye out for                                                    
any messages on Dojo and an update would be                                                        
added to the school website too.  

 Enjoy the weekend, Miss Stothard                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

15th Jan 3.15pm KS2 Choir club 
starts 

17th Jan 9am – SATs meeting 
for Class 6 parents 

24th Jan 9am – Class 3 Family 
Learning Activity 

6th Feb – Safer Internet day 

Fri 9th Feb – INSET day school 
closed to children 

12th-16th Feb -Half term holiday 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

champions this 

week are Class 2  

 

To report a child’s absence 

please contact the school 

office on 01709 740879 

 

      

 

Well done to our most 

regular home readers – 

Class 5  

 

   

After School Clubs 

Places are still available to book on Arbor. 

 

 
 


